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Hopkins Public School District Board of Education complies with all federal and state laws prohibiting discrimination on the basis of race, color,  
religion, national origin or ancestry, age, sex, marital status, height, weight, or disability in its programs and activities.  The following person has  

been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: Gary Wood, Superintendent 793-7261. 
“Upon request to the Superintendent, the District shall make reasonable accommodation for a disabled person to be able to participate in this activity.” 

616-681-9189 

Fax:  888-557-7919 

H.O.P.E. Mtg. 
 

Our next HOPE meeting is Thurs., 

Jan. 9 @ 8:00 a.m. in the  

office.   

Kelly Talsma...kelltals@hpsvikings.org 

BITTERSWEET  

SKI CLUB CARDS  

 

are now available for the 2019/20 season.  

Forms are available at all school offices.   

POPCORN 
Friday, January 31      50 cents a bag 

Money goes to Student Council 

ChRiStMaS SpIrIt DaYs 

 

Monday, Dec. 16  Christmas Hat Day 

 
Tuesday, Dec. 17 
Christmas Plaid 
 
 

Wednesday, Dec. 18 
Christmas Shirt/Ugly Sweater 

 
Thursday, Dec. 19 

Christmas colors/socks 

 

     Friday, Dec. 20 

     Christmas PJ’s 

Field Trip: 
  Tuesday, December 17   8:15-12:15 

      2nd grade to Meijer Gardens 

EPIC Toy Drive 
 

We are taking toy donations 

through Dec. 16!   

If you are able, please send in 

new, unwrapped toys. 

Children at DeVos Hospital will 

be thrilled!! 

HYSO Basketball 2020 
 

Info went home already.  If you did not receive yours, contact 

the office.   

For kids 2nd-6th grade.  Begins January 11.   

Sock Drive Results….. 
 

 

Sycamore collected 680 pair of socks for the homeless 

shelter!  Very impressive and way to give! 

Our Y5/Kdg. Classes collected the most (169) & have 

won a donut & cider party.   

 

Be sure to start the day with 

breakfast.  Breakfast served 

every day in the cafeteria at 

7:25 until the start of the 

school day (7:45).   

Price is $1.50 or $.30 for 

 reduced or free students pay 

nothing. 



 

 

 

 

Our half days for the 2019-20 school year are: 

 

 

*Monday, January 13 

*Wednesday, February 19 

*Friday, March 6 

*Friday, April 24 

*Thursday, June 4 

*Friday, June 5 

 

These are 11:10 dismissals. 

 

 

MAKE ARRANGEMENTS 

FOR YOUR CHILD(REN) 

THESE DAYS!!! 

Proper Clothing Rules: 
LABEL OUTERWEAR! 

60 degrees or more...short sleeves 

50-59 degrees….long sleeves 

Less than 50 degrees….coat 

CAN DRIVE 

Wednesday, February 12. 

You can leave outside the night before or morning 

of.  Be sure to label what team it is for...white or 

blue.   Be kind a rinse cans first!!! 

Treat day Tuesday  
Every Tuesday pick 2 treats for $1...fruit snacks, 

crackers, chips, cookies, pretzels, donuts, pudding, 

fruit or drinks. 

Profits to “March is Reading Month”. 

 

 

to Christmas... 
Twelve Days! 

LOOKING FOR EXTRA  

INCOME??? 

 

Hopkins Schools is hiring Substitute Bus Drivers. 

Earn extra income -$17.10 per hr to start 

Flexible hours 

Training incentives 

There is no better job than one that positively impacts our kids! 

Come be a part of our transportation team! 

For more information call 

Mrs. Frank (269)793-7121 

 

New or Gently Used SHOE DRIVE 
 
When:  Dec. 9—Feb. 21 
 
Where:  Drop off locations in the front foyer or office of Hopkins 
HS, MS, Hopkins El. & Sycamore El. 
 
Why:  100% of proceeds from the fundraiser go to the Hopkins 
Football Program.   
 
How:  Funds2Org will pay us by the pound for the shoes or 
boots that are collected.  This fundraiser does not cost you a 
dime, just clean out your closets!! 

7th Annual Big Buck Night  

Chili Dinner & auction 

Benefiting Hopkins 2020 Grad Night 

February 1, 2020    6:-9: p.m. 

@ St. Mary’s Visitation 

Tickets are $10 & seating is limited 

Contact Sherry Schricker 616-813-2974 

Or FaceBook at Hopkins Big Buck Night 

Or hopkinsbigbuck@gmail.com 
4th & 5th Grade Choir Club 

 

COME SING WITH US!  We are continuing the after school 

4th & 5th grade choir club at Hopkins & Sycamore Elementary 

that starts in January.   

Mrs. Vos will be sending information packets home.   

We will meet twice a month on Wednesday’s between January 8 

& May 13. 

We wish you a happy, healthy, restful holiday 

season!!    Christmas Break  Dec. 21—Jan. 5 


